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Hello,
I urge the legislature to not pass LD 424. As a public school teacher who already lives
under the threat of violence via mass shootings, loosening the regulations on this age 
group, who commit triple the amount of homicides as people over the age of 21, 
seems ludicrous.
Thank you for your consideration,


